
Spring is in the Air!
This winter has been unusually cold, and as we near the end of Term
3, it also signals that “Spring is in the air”!
Thank you to all the students who have braved the chilly weather and
consistently arrived to class on time. Punctuality is an important life
skill that reflects dedication and responsibility while fostering a
positive image in the eyes of others. It’s a valuable habit that we
should all strive to cultivate.
Enjoy the upcoming September school holiday as spring approaches.
Take some time to connect and recharge with family and friends.
We look forward to welcoming you back in Term 4!
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Academic Success Stories:
We want to hear from you!
Preparations are underway for our year-end presentation, where
students who have successfully gained admission to their preferred
high schools through academic exams will be recognized with
trophies celebrating their achievements.
If your child has received good news and you wish to have their
name added to our growing list of honourees, please contact your
campus manager and forward a copy of your child’s offer letter to
queensland@north-shore.com.au.
Regardless of their results, we would like to commend each student
for their dedication and hard work throughout the process. Every
effort put forth is a step towards growth and learning, and we are
proud of all our students for their perseverance and resilience.
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Congratulations to our
2025 Scholarship &
Entrance Exam Winners
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Remember to enrol early in order to qualify for our Early Bird
Discount and receive $30 off all full-term enrolments!

Wardiere Inc.

TERM DATES: 4 OCT - 12 DEC, 2025

 ENROL NOW 

fb.me/NorthShoreQLD

Don’t wait, enrol now!
(07) 3343 1883 www.north-shore.com.au

Pay in person, via secure link or BPAY before the end
of Term 3 (19 September, 2025).

Do not pay via BPAY if you are paying for more than one
child, or if you want to make changes to your child’s
enrolment (change sessions/subjects).

$30 Early Bird Discount ends on Mon 8 September, 2025.
(Applicable for full term enrolments only)

Why pay early?
The availability of our sessions are limited and assigned on a first-
come, first-served basis. By re-enrolling before the term ends, you

secure your child's spot in your preferred session!



Dear Parent/ Guardian of John Doe,

Thank you for choosing North Shore
Coaching College for your family’s tuition.

We have made it easier for you to re-enrol
for the next term.

Please follow this link to check your
enrolment details.

You can follow the instructions on the
Statement of Account to complete your
payment. Contact your Campus should
you have any questions, and/or need any
change to your enrolment.

If you have recently completed payment,
or are not continuing with us, please
disregard this email.

Kind regards, 
 North Shore Coaching College

VIEW STATEMENT OF ACCOUNT

Keep an eye on your
email for your child’s
Statement of Account

 Please note:
Every student is assigned a unique Biller
Code and Customer Reference Number,
so do not pay for multiple students in a
single transaction!
The sibling discount cannot be
honoured via BPAY. Contact your
campus manager for alternate payment
options.
If you wish to modify your enrolment
(such as changing sessions or subjects),
kindly contact your campus manager
prior to completing your payment.

(07) 3343 1883

queensland@north-shore.com.au

www.north-shore.com.au
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You will soon receive an email
from North Shore detailing your
child’s fees for Term 4, 2025.
Please double check all details
before proceeding with payment.

If you have not received an email by Week 8 (30 August),
please call your campus manager immediately.

Make sure to check all your email
folders, including junk and spam,
so you don't miss out on the early
bird discount!



2025 September/October
Holiday & Term 4 Schedules

Program Dates: 29 Sept - 3 Oct, 2025

Workshops for Prep to Year 10 including:
Scholarship and Entrance Test
Preparation Workshop for Year 5
Grammar & Creative Writing
Workshops for Year 1 to 6
Maths Revision & Headstart and
Poetry & Essay Writing Workshops for
Year 7 to 10

2025 Sept/Oct Holiday
Program Schedule

2025 Term 4 Schedule

Term Dates: 4 Oct - 12 Dec, 2025

Term Programs for Kindy to Year 12,
along with extra classes such as:

Creative Writers for Year 1 and 2,
Future Writers for Year 3 and above,
Exam Preparation Class for Year 5

View Online View Online
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We understand that many families in our North Shore community may have begun, if not
already finalized, their holiday plans for the end of the year.

If possible, we kindly request that you schedule your holidays to avoid conflicts with North
Shore lessons, allowing students to attend their regular face-to-face lessons.

However, if students will be missing the last few weeks of the term due to holiday
arrangements, please speak with your campus manager before/at the time of enrolment.

Depending on the number of weeks you will be missing, students may need to collect
materials to meet the 8-week minimum enrolment policy.

Please note, our $30 Early Bird Discount is applicable to full term enrolments only.

Check Your Holiday Plans Before Re-Enrolling for Term 4! 

https://www.north-shore.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/2025-QLD-Oct-Holiday-Program.pdf
https://www.north-shore.com.au/timetables-and-fees/
https://www.north-shore.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/2025-QLD-Jul-Holiday-Program.pdf
https://www.north-shore.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/2025-QLD-Oct-Holiday-Program.pdf
https://www.north-shore.com.au/timetables-and-fees/


 Available at Upper Mount Gravatt & Southport only 

2025 SEPT-OCT2025 SEPT-OCT2025 SEPT-OCT
HOLIDAY PROGRAMHOLIDAY PROGRAMHOLIDAY PROGRAM

CONTACT USCONTACT USCONTACT USEARLY BIRD DISCOUNTEARLY BIRD DISCOUNTEARLY BIRD DISCOUNT
(07) 3343 1883
queensland@north-shore.com.au
www.north-shore.com.au



By now, all Level 3, 4, and 5 students should have
established a routine of completing the online
components of their homework weekly.

Please remember, MyStudy online homework is
mandatory - these tasks must be completed
alongside their physical booklets.

Those who have not yet done so may have
received reminders from North Shore indicating
that there are still online modules pending.

Consistent completion of these tasks ensures
that students are engaging fully with the
curriculum and reinforcing their understanding
of key concepts. 

Please encourage students to manage their
time effectively by setting aside the same time
each week for both online and physical North
Shore materials. That way they can stay on
track and make the most of their North Shore
learning experience.

Don’t forget to
complete MyStudy
online homework!

How has your child
progressed this term?
At the end of the term, each of child’s teachers
will complete a Student Progress Report that will
provide some insight into your child’s
performance this term.
Please be sure to log into the Student Portal after
the Week 10 lesson to access and download your
child's reports.
We encourage parents to review these reports
together with their children, celebrating
successes and setting goals for the upcoming
term.
Please note: Reports will only be available for students
who have attended the majority of the term.
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A reminder to all Level 3, 4 & 5 students:



As you may know, the two primary areas in
front of our campus include a bus stop and
a clearway zone (Sat 10AM-2PM). We
would like to gently remind parents that
stopping near a bus stop or in a clearway
during the designated times is illegal and
can result in fines ranging from $333 to
$500.

We encourage parents arriving on campus
during those times to find a legal parking
spot and walk to campus to pick up/drop
off students.

The Brisbane City Council clearly outline on
their website that “it is illegal to stop in a
‘No stopping’ zone, regardless of the length
of time you’re there or even if the driver
remains in the vehicle with the engine
running”. (Brisbane City Council, 2025)

North Shore Coaching College will not be
responsible for any traffic fines incurred.

Abiding by Road
Rules and Signage
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Bring Your Own
Bottle!
We all know that staying hydrated is
important for maintaining focus and energy
throughout the school day.

This is why we ask all students to please
remember to bring a named water bottle
to North Shore - even if it’s empty! Students
can have their bottles refilled at the office if
needed.

By bringing your own bottle, you will:
Help the environment by reducing the
need for paper cups, which most
students throw out after one sip.
Reduce interruptions to learning as
students won’t be leaving the classroom
for water breaks.

Attention Upper Mount Gravatt Campus Families

https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/transport-and-parking/parking/parking-tickets-and-fines


IMPORTANT!IMPORTANT!
It’s hard to succeed if you don’t have the proper equipment to
do so. Ensure you have the following items in your bag each week

to make sure you’re ready to tackle your upcoming lessons!

 WRITING UTENCILS COMPLETED HOMEWORK NAMED WATER BOTTLE

 NUT-FREE SNACKS      WARM JACKET   DICTIONARY/THESAURUS

      TISSUES     OPTIONAL:  NOTEPAD



PERMISSION TO LEAVE CAMPUS
Unless North Shore has received explicit written consent from parents, students
are not permitted to leave campus unaccompanied at any time. Parents should be
in the habit of walking to the campus to collect their children when classes conclude.
If you wish for your child to meet you in a designated area off campus, please email
your campus manager.
High school students must remain on campus for the entirety of their lessons, leaving
only when lessons end.

COLLECTING STUDENTS EARLY

For accountability reasons, if you need
to pick up your child early from their
classes for any reason, please inform
your campus manager beforehand. This
will allow them to prepare any booklets
for missed lessons, if needed.
Once you are ready to collect your child,
please proceed to the office, where staff
will retrieve your child from their lesson.
Students will be asked to stay in class
until parents arrive on campus.

APPROPRIATE FOOTWEAR

To prevent accidents and injuries, we
kindly ask that all students wear
closed-in shoes. Please refrain from
wearing thongs or slippers to class.
Additionally, if your child is wearing
shoes with laces, please ensure they
know how to tie them. Alternatively,
consider shoes with velcro straps.

NO NUTS & GLASSWARE

All North Shore campuses are nut-free
centres to ensure the safety and well-
being of students with allergies.
Please keep that in mind when
packing snacks for your children.
Additionally, we ask that students do
not bring glass containers or bottles
to campus. This precaution helps
prevent potential accidents and
injuries from broken glass.

FOLLOWING TRAFFIC RULES

Please remember to exercise caution
when dropping off or picking up your
children, ensuring that you are adhering
to speed limits while on campus
grounds.
To maintain a smooth flow of traffic and
prevent traffic fines, please also make
sure you are not blocking driveways,
bus stops and/or clearway zones.
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2If your child needs help outside Live Chat

hours, leave a message and the teacher will get
back to you as soon as they can.
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If your child is struggling with a specific
concept, or wanting some clarification during
the week related to their North Shore work, we
offer a variety of online student support options
for you to explore!

Students can chat with our Online Teacher about
their North Shore homework. Be as specific as

possible when asking your question (eg. 'Level 6
Maths T1 W2 pg3 Q1') as teachers will be responding

to students from various levels!

Level 3 - 5 students enrolled in the Fastrain
core program are able to access videos which

guide them page-by-page through their Maths
and Thinking Skills homework.

Online Chat

a Message

Homework Videos

Live Teacher

Leave the Teacher

Fastrain Online

Messages and chat logs are monitored
regularly. Abuse and inappropriate use of the
chat or messaging features will result in severe
consequences. 

Please make sure you and your child keep
your account information safe, and under no
circumstances share or 'lend' them to anyone
else - including fellow North Shore students.
Any mis-use can be traced back to you.

Does your child need
an extra hand with homework?

For exact Online Chat hours, please
check the ‘Support’ page in the

Student Portal.

A Note on
Online Portal Use

Online
Student
Support
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Congratulations!
On behalf  of  a l l  staf f  at

North Shore Coaching Col lege

to al l  students who achieved
outstanding results  in their

scholarship and entrance
exams this  year.

I f  y o u  h a v e  m o r e  g o o d  n e w s  t o  s h a r e ,
p l e a s e  f o r w a r d  y o u r  o f f e r  l e t t e r  t o
q u e e n s l a n d@ n o r t h - s h o r e . c om . a u
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Lee Vinh Hung To
Shankar Ravichandran

Academic  Coaching
that Works!

 Alexandra Marineanu
 Belinda Lin

 Daniel Thomas
 Hannah Chin
 Katherine Xu

 Shankar Ravichandran
 Zhuoen Cheng



Aayan Tahir St Paul’s School

Akshi Rameshkumar St Aiden’s Anglican Girls’ School

Amos John Cherian King’s Christian College

Christopher Liu Anglican Church Grammar School

Daniel Feng St Peters Lutheran College

Evan To Cannon Hill Anglican College

Evelyn Joshi King’s Christian College

Hannah Chin Citipointe Christian College

Ryan Lin St Joseph’s College Gregory Terrace

Sidakpreet Grover King’s Christian College

Yvonne Chen Ormiston College

Krishan Paspanuri Undisclosed by school’s request

13

Academic  Coaching
that Works!



Every
Minute
Counts!

To minimize disruptions to lessons,
students will not be able to enter the classroom

if they are late for more than:

for Creative Writing
& Science

For English
& Maths

Being 10 minutes late each week may not
seem like much, but by the end of the term,
your child will have missed a whole
English/Maths lesson!

Students will be given their booklets at the office
where they can wait before joining the next lesson.

( 10 minutes x 10 lessons = 100 minutes! )
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GoodGood
StudentStudent
AwardsAwards

NORTH  SHORE  COACHING  COLLEGE

Bring your Good Student Awards to the
office and choose from a range of
trophy sizes to commemorate your
achievements.

In addition to trophies, you can also
exchange your awards for practical
items like a new bag or a vibrant red
folder—perfect for keeping your booklets
organized.

10
AWARDS
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SMALL TROPHY MEDIUM TROPHY LARGE TROPHY

NEW BAG  RED FOLDER 

15
AWARDS

20
AWARDS

5
AWARDS



KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM
ENROL NOW FOR TERM 4!

We invite your child to embark on an exciting journey of
learning and discovery with us, laying a strong foundation

for their future education.

FOR ENROLMENT & ENQUIRIES:
Call (07) 3343 1883 or email queensland@north-shore.com.au

North Shore offers a customized
Kindy Programme crafted for
children aged 3 to 4.5 years old,
preparing them for Prep.

Classes run on weekdays
(Monday & Tuesday or Thursday
and Friday) from 9:30am to
12:30pm at our Upper Mount
Gravatt and Southport
campuses only.

Our experienced teachers and
engaging curriculum offer
children the opportunity to grow
in a safe, nurturing environment
with concepts reinforced via
stories, games and songs. With
small class sizes ensuring that
each child receives personalized
attention, fostering confidence
and curiosity.


